
Town of Ledyard Planning Board 
1099 Poplar Ridge Rd. 

Aurora, NY 13026 
 
 

 

A regular Planning Board Meeting was held at the Ledyard Town Hall on July 14, 2021, at 7 pm. 
  
Chairman Ross called the meeting to order at 7:05 pm.  
  
Board Members Present        Debbie Ross, Chair 

Mark Bailey, Member 

Eric Littlejohn, Member 

Theon Parseghian, Member 

Claire Morehouse, Member 

 

MINUTES 

Minutes were read from the May 2021 Planning Board meeting. A motion was made by member, Mark Bailey 
to accept the minutes as written. Member, Claire Morehouse seconded that motion. 

Ayes 5 

Nays 0 

PASSED 
 
DOGS CORNERS SOLAR FARM 
Chairman Ross read an email she received from Mike Beckner regarding the Solar Project stating that they are 
approximately 8 months in the design plan with NYSEG. Chairman Ross stated that they still need to secure a 
bond before they can obtain the permit. 
 
DILLS BEACH 
Prospective purchaser of the Dills Beach Rd. (Taylor resident) had inquired for making an event center on this  
property. Chairman Ross and CEO Daniel Green spoke with the couple, and they followed up by sending an 
email stating that they were not pursuing this property. 
 
FIREWORKS 
Chairman Ross had written a Firework Law that was passed around to planning board members. At the June 
Town Board meeting, Councilman, John Binns stated that the Town Board should be doing the Fireworks Law 
not the Planning Board.  
 
COMPREHENSIVE 
Planning Board Member, Mark Bailey has been invited to a Village Meeting in regard to updating the 
Comprehensive Plan.  
 
Adjourn 
Motion to Adjourn at 8:08 pm made by Claire Morehouse 
Seconded by Theon Parseghian 
  
Aye     5          Littlejohn, Morehouse, Ross, Parseghian, Bailey 
Nay     0 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jamie Bailey 

 


